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10 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
At St Paul’s, we consider the integration of technology as an integral component of modern learning 
environments. For students to use technology effectively they need to develop the appropriate skills 
and attitudes towards it. As parents and educators it is essential that we be informed about what 
students are doing online both at home and at school. 
 
On Tuesday, 25 February 2020 at 6:30pm, St Paul’s will be hosting a presentation by Mr David Emery 
– Operations Manager, ICLT Diocese of Wollongong, in the School Hall. At this event Mr David Emery 
will speak and share practical skills about how to be manage your child’s device at home. 
 
We encourage at least one parent from each family attends the evening. You will be required to bring 
your child’s iPad and know their password to unlock the device.  
 
Please RSVP by completing the slip below and returning it to school by Tuesday, 18 February 2020. 
 
 

When Tuesday, 25 February 2020 

Time 6:30pm – 7:30pm 

Location School Hall 

Bring Your child’s iPad & their password to unlock the device 

  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Andrea Martin                 Michael Reardon 
ICLT Middle Leader                Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------ 

Stage 3 – Tips to Manage you Child’s Device at Home 
(Please return to the school office by Tuesday, 18 February 2020) 

 
I/We will be attending the information evening on Tuesday, 25 February 2020  
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________ Child’s Class: ___________     
 
 
Parent Name: _________________________________ Signature: ____________________________ 
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